Franciscan ALLIANCE FOUNDATION

January 29, 2016

Society of Nurses in Advanced Practice P. O. Box 11496 Merrillville, IN 46411

Dear Friends:

FOUNDATION OFFICE 2050 N. Main Street Suite A Crown Point, IN 46307 PH: 219 661 3401

FRANCISCAN ST. ANTHONY HEALTH

FRANCISCAN ST. ANTHONY HEALTH Michigan City

Crown Point

FRANCISCAN ST. MARGARET HEALTH Dver

FRANCISCAN ST. MARGARET HEALTH Hammond

FRANCISCAN HEALTHCARE Munster For over 100 years, Franciscan St. Margaret Health has fulfilled our mission of "Continuing Christ's Ministry in our Franciscan Tradition" by providing exceptional healthcare services to northern Indiana residents with special concern for the health needs of the poor and disenfranchised.

It brings me great pleasure to thank you for your generous gift of \$500.00 to the St. Clare Health Clinic. Julie Mallers and her entire staff join me in extending our sincere appreciation.

The St. Clare Clinic provides a welcoming environment to everyone, regardless of their ability to pay. Your gift plays a vital role in continuing this much-needed service. From the beginning, the staff knew the powerful impact the Clinic would have and we are humbled to have partners like you who share our compassionate concern.

Please retain this letter for income tax-filing purposes. If you have questions regarding this statement please contact our office at 219-661-3403 or by email at mindee.richard@franciscanalliance.org. If you have additional tax questions please contact your tax advisor. No additional goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Thank you again for supporting our mission of providing exceptional healthcare services in northern Indiana. We extend to you our very best wishes for a safe, healthy and prosperous year.

Your support italy appreciated.

Sincerely.

Tony Englert

Executive Director

Food Bank of Northwest Indiana 2248 W. 35th Avenue Gary, IN 46408



Society of Nurses in Advance Practice P.O. Box 11496 Merrillville, IN 46410

Dear Community Partner,

The weather may be cold this time of year, but it warms my heart when the community comes together to support the Food Bank of Northwest Indiana. Your generous gift of \$500.00 helps provide good, nutritious meals to many of the children, adults, and seniors struggling with hunger in our community this winter.

Thanks to your help, the Food Bank distributed more than 4 million meals to individuals and families in need across Lake and Porter County in 2015. Together, with your continued support, we can feed even more hungry folks this year.

On behalf of all of us here at the Food Bank of Northwest Indiana, thank you for your support and dedication to the fight against hunger in the Region.

Sincerely.

Cer lear

Arleen Peterson

Executive Director

P.S. If you want to learn more about how your contribution is helping fight hunger in Northwest Indiana, please call me at 219-980-1777 or visit us online at foodbanknwi.org.

No Goods or Services were provided by the organization in return for the contribution.

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.







Nazareth Home

Tuesday, February 02, 2016

Barbara Chavez Society of Nurses in Advanced Practice PO Box 11496 Merrillville, IN 46411-1496

Dear Barbara,

On behalf of the staff and especially the children of Nazareth Home, I would like to thank you for your generous contribution of \$500.00 received on 1/28/2016. This gift will make such an impact in the lives of the children we care for.

Since we were founded by the Poor Handmaids of Jesus Christ in 1993, we've seen over 200 children pass through our doors...some for a short time, some for a year or more. We consider all of these children to be miracles! Even though they had difficult beginnings, they now thrive because of caring donors like you.

We rely on partners like you to help us continue the mission of Nazareth Home, to care for poor and powerless infants and children by providing them with a loving, caring and stable beginning. We simply could not do this without your support. Thank You!

Sincerely,

Jean Bowman

Director of Nazareth Home

Clean Bowmon

Nazareth Home is administered by Ancilla Systems Incorporated, a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. Please retain this acknowledgement as substantiation for any gift claimed as a tax deduction. Ancilla Systems Incorporated has not provided any goods or services in consideration of the gift that would affect its deductibility for tax purposes. For additional information please visit www.nazarethhome.com.